
ARE YOU A PARENT OF A CHILD 
WITH DYSTONIA?  

HAVE YOU CONSIDERED DBS FOR A 
MOVEMENT DISORDER? 

HAVE YOU HAD DBS FOR A 
MOVEMENT DISORDER? 

 

WE ARE RECRUITING PARTICIPANTS FOR A STUDY to learn about the 
experiences and perspectives of children with dystonia and their caregivers to learn 
what you think about pediatric deep brain stimulation (DBS).  

Participation would involve a short questionnaire and 60-minute interview for each 
the caregiver and the child/young adult, separately. We will compensate 
participants with a $50 Amazon gift card for completing the questionnaire and 
interview.  

We are seeking:  

• Parents of children with severe dystonia symptoms. 

• Children with dystonia between the ages of 9 and 17.  

• Parents of children with dystonia who are considering DBS. 

• Children or adults with dystonia who declined DBS as a child or adolescent. 

Interviews may be done by phone, via videoconference, or in person.  

To schedule an interview or for more information, please contact Laura 
Torgerson at laura.torgerson@bcm.edu or at 303/249-1700. 
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